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I love the vote by mail option. It gives me time to review each of the candidates and 

the issues we are asked to vote on. It does not interrupt my work day or cause any 

undue inconvenience. So far all of my mail in ballots have been counted. I am very 

confident that my vote is secure and counted this way. Please do not let this go 

away. I truly believe this should be the model for the entire country.  


